Payne, Nancy O34 -6

From: Chris Jansa <cjansa_2000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 3:43 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Re: Hi

To whom this may concern

This is in reference to a one hour parking sign focated at the 900 block of Marquette St(North of State Street).

It is come to my attention from my tenants that this parking sign is a nuisance and it was placed here due to an old
business that is no longer in the area and the business I'm referencing was Pedro's repair on the opposite side of the
street. So now due to the separation of the business | am asking for the sign to please be removed there is quite a few
houses on this block that don't have driveways so one hour parking on the east Side of the street should be removed..

Sent from my iPhone



